2 BALDOVIE COMMUNITY REUSE HUB (AN49-2018)

Reference is made to Article Il of the minute of meeting of the Environment Committee of 9th March,
2015, whereby the ‘Re-use project at Baldovie Household Waste and Recycling Centre’ detailed
proposals to develop the Re-use Hub at the Baldovie Household Waste Recycling Centre.

It is recommended the Committee note that the existing partnership trial under the Public Social
Partnership model finishes on the 31st August, 2018 and approve the following timetable for
procurement of any future service. An evaluation period will follow to determine success of the
Partnership which will conclude on 30th September, 2018. An evaluation report will be produced,
making recommendations on how any future service will be procured. If it is decided that the Re-use
Hub service should continue, redesign of the service, market engagement and preparation of tender
documents will be carried out during October and November. This will include an information sharing
event. The tender will go out in December and results of the tender will be submitted for approval at a
Committee early in 2019. It will be necessary to extend the current partnership for a six month period
to cover the evaluation and potential procurement process.
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